
 

AAC Board of Directors- Unofficial Meeting Highlights for June 2022 

Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday June 15, 2022. The full text of all 
motions can be found in On Course. 

1. The BOD approved thirty-five new members. 
 

2. The BOD has made the following covid concessions permanent, effective January 1, 2023: 
• Ring crew – The Timer and Scribe task may be carried out by the same person for 

Standard, Jumpers, Challenge, Team and Steeplechase ONLY if using electronic 
timing.  Snooker and Gamblers must have a dedicated timer and a dedicated scribe. 
This rule does not apply to Regional and National Championships. 
 

• Clubs may hire out-of-town AAC judges, to design courses that will be judged by 
local AAC judges of the same level. Board permission is not required for out-of-town 
AAC judges, but all information (designer and judge) must be included in the 
premium list.  

 
This cannot be applied to Regional or National Championships. 

 
This is limited to one per club, per calendar year.  

 
Qualifying scores will be attributed to the designing judge. 

 
3. The BOD has approved three new examining judges in AB to support the new 

provisional judges coming out of recent clinics 
 
4. The BOD has accepted the RFP from Elite Marketing to supply judges shirts. 

 
 


